
Lessons Learned From First Generation of AYSRH 
Programming Scale Up Efforts

Please join us for the fifth in a series of technical exchanges on AYSRH topics hosted 
by the Evidence to Action Project (E2A) and the Youth Health and Rights Coalition.

In early April, the World Health Organization, along with the IBP Initiative, USAID, UNFPA, the Bill and 
Melinda Gates Foundation, Pathfinder International and its Evidence to Action project, hosted the Global 
consultation to draw out lessons learned from the first generation of scaled up Adolescent Sexual and 
Reproductive Health programmes. The meeting included sharing and analysis of the scale-up experiences 
from nearly 20 countries. This webinar will recap key takeaways from the meeting, summarize 
recommendations and the way forward, and discuss further dissemination of the lessons learned.

Tuesday, April 19th, 9 AM -10 AM EDT

Dr. Venkatraman Chandra-Mouli, Senior Scientist, Department of Reproductive Health Research, 

World Health Organization (WHO)
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Register Here

www.e2aproject.org
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https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/5951127949674880002

